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Subject: FW: Topic Specific Sessions 
 
Importance: High 
 

From: Rick Holmes <email address removed>  
Sent: Friday, April 30, 2010 9:23 AM 
To: Prosperity Review [CEAA] 
Cc: Matthias Starzner; chief@xenigwetin.com 
Subject: Re: Topic Specific Sessions 
Importance: High 
 
Hi Jaron and others,
 
A point of clarification that I wish to post on the CEAA Prosperity website if I may.
 
In a requested attempt to be brief during my WL presentation on April 28, I didn't provide the steelhead 
excel spreadsheet and related discussion that details estimated  spawners in the Chilcotin system. 
My Powerpoint slide #  13 states " 
From a high of 3149 in 1985 to the 2009 estimate of 72 in 2009. Not a pretty picture 
at all".
 
The point to make is that the 1985 number is an annual estimate and the 2009 
number is an individual daily count.  However my point remains the same that in 
reviewing the spreadsheet one can see that the steelhead population in the 
Chilcotin River is much lower than the historical number of spawners.
 
Best regards,
Richard Holmes MSc. RPBio. QEP
Cariboo Envirotech Ltd.  
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